PRESS RELEASE

RADIO JINGLE BELLS

The Spirit of Christmas will be coming early to the patients of the West Middlesex University Hospital! 

This Sunday (16th December) the volunteer members of Radio West Middlesex will be entertaining the patients with their second annual Christmas Ward Party. The station’s team of thirty members will be visiting every patient in every ward during the day – giving them a personalised Christmas card, a small present and playing their favourite choice of music. 

Ward Visiting Co-ordinator Martin Fletcher said, “Patients, their visitors and staff all enjoyed the day so much last year that we decided to have a Ward Party again. It was great to see a smile on everyone’s faces as we gave them their card and gift”.

The Ward Party is one of a number of special programmes being organised by Radio West Middlesex for patients over Christmas and the New Year. The station will also be out on the wards again on Christmas Eve to ensure the spirit of the season brings a cheer to all in the hospital. 

If you have a friend or relative in the West Middlesex Hospital over the Christmas period and would like to send them a message, or have a request played for them, you can call the Radio West Middlesex request line on 020 8565 5166 or online at www.radiowestmiddlesex.org.uk 

Note to editors

· Radio West Middlesex is the voluntarily run Hospital Radio Station of the West Middlesex University Hospital.

· The station is a registered charity and has been operational since 1967.

· For further details please contact James Hoff  (Press and Publicity) 020 8230 7820 or Alan Hardy (Chairman) 020 7454 5215.

